
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 17, 2002 

REENA FOUNDATION PRIVATE LEGISLATION FOR EXEMPTION FOR TAXATION 
REQUEST FOR COUNCIL RESOLUTION 
 

Recommendation 

Councillor Kadis recommends: 
 
That the request from Reena Foundation be referred to staff for a report in early Fall.   
 

Purpose 

The purpose of the report is to obtain Council direction for a staff report. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

On May 24, 2002, the Reena Foundation wrote advising they were seeking private legislation to 
exempt the Toby and Henry Battle Developmental Centre on Clark Avenue West from taxation. 
They have been advised that in order to proceed the Legislature must be satisfied that the City 
supports Reena�s application, which support must be done by way of Council resolution. 
 

Conclusion 

It is appropriate that the request be referred to staff and that a report be prepared for Council in 
early Fall. 

Attachments 

none 

Report prepared by: 

Councillor Susan Kadis 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Councillor Susan Kadis 
 


